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August 20, 2021

NEWS FLASH
MARICOPA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT COMMUNITY PRESCHOOL EXPANDS 

TO MEET THE DEMAND FOR EARLY LEARNING IN MARICOPA

The MUSD Community Preschool is opening two additional locations in our district at:  

The impact of high-quality preschool experiences has profound and lasting benefits for kids, families, and the

entire community.  Visit musd20.org/preschool to learn why Maricopa Unified School District is the Early

Childhood Leader in Maricopa. 

Thank you for choosing MUSD.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent

Maricopa Unified School District

Superintendent's Snapshot
MARICOPA  UNIFIED  SCHOOL  DISTRICT

https://www.musd20.org/preschool

